
Note To The File

P PARISIAN

Changed

Issued Examiner's Amendment and Entered Changes•

Discussed file with Attorney/Applicant

via E-Mail•

CAUTION: This email has originated from a source outside of USPTO.PLEASE CONSIDER THE SOURCE 
before responding, clicking on links, or opening attachments.

 

Dear Mr. Davis,

 

Yes we agree with the proposed change. Thank you!

 

 

 

--

Joy Xiaole Zhang 

Member

 

REID & WISE, LLC

One Penn Plaza, Ste 2015

New York, NY 10119 
P: +1 (917) 455-4879

Serial Number: 97704915  
Date: 12/20/2023 10:06 am  
Created by: Marc Davis  



F: +1 (718) 989-8598 
www.reidwise.com

 

 
The information contained in this email is PRIVILEGED AND/OR CONFIDENTIAL and intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, copy, or distribution of this communication is strictly prohibited. Reid & 
Wise LLC will accept no responsibility or liability in respect to this email other than to the addressee. If you 
have received this communication in error, please immediately delete all originals, copies and attachments from 
your system. Destroy all hard copies of it and please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return 
email.

 

 

From: Davis, Marc <Marc.Davis@uspto.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 9:45 AM 
To: Xiaole Zhang <xlzhang@reidwise.com> 
Cc:xiaolezhangustm@gmail.com <xiaolezhangustm@gmail.com> 
Subject: USPTO Requesting an Examiner's Amendment for SN: 97704915 - P PARISIAN

 

Good Morning Xiaole Zhang,

 

I am the examining attorney assigned to the above-referenced file.  There are issues preventing the application 
from being approved, but with your authorization, these can be resolved by email.

 

Disclaimer

 

Specifically, the wording “PARISIAN” is merely descriptive of an ingredient, quality, characteristic, function, 
feature, purpose, or use of applicant’s goods that is both false and believable.  I suggest the following:

 

The following disclaimer statement is added to the record:

 

No claim is made to the exclusive right to use “PARISIAN” apart from the mark as shown.

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.reidwise.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMarc.Davis%40uspto.gov%7C527afd459724425b6cc808dc016b0ebb%7Cff4abfe983b540268b8ffa69a1cad0b8%7C1%7C0%7C638386806537092943%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iFTv5VKbiN338cZ7Dyl7t5y1e8qxy7Jl8LqdbT322vI%3D&reserved=0
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With your authorization, I would be happy to enter the suggested changes for you today so that the application 
may proceed without undue delay and costs. 

 

If you would like me to make this change for you today to avoid a refusal of registration, just reply to this 
email with "OK." 

 

Thank you so much for your prompt cooperation!

 

Best regards,

MSD

 

 

Marc S. Davis

Trademark Examining Attorney, Law Office 122

United States Patent and Trademark Office

Phone:  (571) 270 – 0973

Marc.davis@uspto.gov
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